
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 2nd February 2021 

Dear parents/carers 

Remote learning provision 

I hope that this letter finds you both safe and well and that you have had 

enjoyable weekend despite the wet weather. 

Further to my letter of last week, I would like to update you with our current 

remote learning provision following suggestions made at the parents’ forum. 

Stuart Road pupils can expect: 
1. Question &Answer feedback available daily via Teams during lessons. 

 
2. Assignments uploaded by 3.30pm the day before Y1 to Y6. Early Years 

class upload by 8am on the same day. 
 

3. Daily morning and afternoon registers via Teams to check in and ask 
questions. 

 
4. School reward scheme to be re-introduced using the rubric on Teams. The 

mindset token sheet will sent as assignment to all pupils. 
 

5. A set of reading books to go home to use for Term 4. These to be signed 
out by parents and returned by the end of the term. 

 
I hope that you will find this is a thorough approach in ensuring that your 
child receives the most comprehensive home learning experience during these 
times. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Jo Hannon 
Senior Leadership Team/English Lead   
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